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SvccesTions T0 AuTHORS

Manuscripts intended for publication in The Wilson Bulletin should be neatly type-
written, double-spaced, and on one side only of good quality white paper. Tables should
be typed on separate sheets. Before preparing these, carefully consider whether the
material is best presented in tabular form. Where the value of quantitative data can be
enhanced by use of appropriate statistical methods, these should be used. Follow the
AOU Check-list (Fifth Edition, 1957) insofar as scientific names of United States and
Canadian birds are concerned unless a satisfactory explanation is offered for doing
otherwise. Use species names (binomials) unless specimens have actually been handled
and subsequently identified. Summaries of major papers should be brief but quotable.
Where fewer than five papers are cited, the citations may be included in the text. All
citations in “General Notes” should be included in the text. Follow carefully the style
used in this issue in listing the literature cited; otherwise, follow the “Style Manual
for Biological Journals” (1960. AIBS). Photographs for illustrations should be sharp,
have good contrast, and be on gloss paper. Submit prints unmounted and attach to
each a brief but adequate legend. Do not write heavily on the backs of photographs.
Diagrams and line drawings should be in black ink and their lettering large enough to
permit reduction. Authors are requested to return proof promptly. Extensive alterations
in copy after the type has been set must be charged to the author.

A Worp 10 MEMBERS

The Wilson Bulletin is not as large as we want it to be. It will become larger as funds
for publication increase. The Society loses money, and the size of the Bulletin is cut down
accordingly, each time a member fails to pay dues and is put on the “suspended list.”
Postage is used in notifying the printer of this suspension. More postage is used in
notifying the member and urging him to pay his dues. When he does finally pay he must
be reinstated in the mailing list and there is a printer's charge for this service. The
Bulletin will become larger if members will make a point of paying their dues promptly.

NoTtice oF CHANGE OF ADDRESS

If your address changes, notify the Society immediately. Send your complete new
address to the Treasurer, C. Chandler Ross, Academy of Natural Sciences, 19th and Park-
way, Philadelphia 3, Pennsylvania. He will notify the printer.



PLAN TO ATTEND THE 1964 ANNUAL MEETING

The 1964 meeting of The Wilson Ornithological Society will be held from
Thursday to Sunday, 30 April to 3 May 1964 at Western Michigan University,
Kalamazoo, Michigan. Sponsoring groups are Western Michigan University,
Kalamazoo College, Kalamazoo Nature Center, Michigan Audubon Society,
and Audubon Society of Kalamazoo. Dr. Richard Brewer is chairman of the
Local Committee for Arrangements.

The meeting will open Thursday evening with a reception and a display of
bird art at the Kalamazoo Art Center. The papers sessions on Friday and
Saturday will include a symposium organized by Dr. Olin S. Pettingill, Jr.,
on Great Lakes hawk flights. Friday and Saturday morning field trips will
concentrate on spring warbler migration, and one of the Sunday trips will be
to such ecologically historical areas as the Lake Michigan sand dunes and
Warren Woods.



